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Merry Christmas

Twenty twenty-three 
has been a very chal-
lenging year for the 
Haitian people. The 
constant presence of 
gangs and the general 
instability across the 
country has caused 
many families to feel 
helpless and hopeless. 
For some, they believe 
their best option is to 
leave Haiti altogether. 
In 2023, thousands of 
Haitians left Haiti for 
the U.S., Europe and 
South America.   

Most Haitians have 
stayed. It is to these 
children and families 
that Mission To Haiti 
is called to serve. In 
fact, there are young 
Haitian men and 
women who want to 
stay in Haiti. They 
want to be a part of 
the next generation 
that provides genuine 
solutions. Mission To 
Haiti stands with them 
and will continue to 
equip Haitians to 
change Haiti for Christ. 

Help Us Finish The Year Strong
In order to complete the programs for 2023 

your generous offerings are greatly needed. 
Here are the account balances we still need: 

Operating Budget 
$35,000 

Sponsorship 
$40,500 

Founders’ Challenge 
$38,000 

Giving your year-end offering not only helps 
complete this year. It is a springboard to 2024. 
God is positioning Mission To Haiti to have a 
greater impact. We want you to be a part of it. 

Bill Jr with a 
group of 
sponsored 
children on 
the property 
at the mission 
campus
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Partnership In Missions

Contact Us 
(305) 823-7516 
info@missiontohaiti.org 
www.missiontohaiti.org 
P.O. Box 523157 Miami, FL 33152 
Bill Nealey Jr. Executive Director

Called To Serve The Least Of These

Equipping Haitians to Change Haiti for Christ

This is Brunel. For 
years, he served on 
Mission To Haiti’s  
mission teams as an 
interpreter. When the 
medical teams came 
to Haiti, Brunel helped 
them care for people 
through the mobile 
medical clinics. The 
experience cultivated 
Brunel’s love for help-
ing those in need.  

In November, an   
anonymous donor pro-
vided Brunel with a 
brand new motorcycle. 
Bill Jr. had the oppor-
tunity to arrange the 
purchase and delivery 
of it. Brunel did not 
know beforehand that 
he was receiving a 
new motorcycle. So 
when he saw it, he 
was speechless. He 
explained the blessing 
this new motorcycle 
will be for the new 
ministry that God has 
called him.  

As they sat and 
talked, Brunel shared 
with Bill Jr. about the 
church where he and 
his family are serving. 

Brunel with the new motorcycle he 
will use to travel to his rural church

The church is in the 
town of Libertè near 
the boarder with the 
Dominican Republic. 
The organization that 
built the church is no 
longer there. The Hai-
tian pastor who led the 
church died. As Brunel 
explained, the people 
live in misery. Families 
there are among the 
poorest he has seen. 
One family has young 
teenage daughters 
who are pregnant.  

Brunel visited the 
church and immedi-
ately the congregation 
was drawn to him. 
They asked him to be 
their pastor, and he 
agreed. He is attend-
ing a Bible school near 
by so he can be fully 
equipped to serve as 
the pastor. The church 
is already seeing re-
sults. So far 40 people 
have been saved.  

Brunel said the two 
passages that inspire 
him are James 1:27 
and Matthew 25:40, 
“...inasmuch as ye 
have done it unto one 
of the least of these 
my brethren, ye have 
done it unto me.” Bru-
nel said it’s his dream 
to serve in a church like 
this. We believe God 
will use men like this to 
bring revival to Haiti. 


